
Thursday, September 15, 2022

Dear Mr./ Ms. ,

LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE

We would like to thank you for your interest in our event, Istanbul Youth Summit (IYS),
which will take place in Istanbul, Turkiye on February 6-9, 2023. Through this letter, we are
pleased to inform you that:

Name :

Institution :

has been accepted as a participant in our event, Istanbul Youth Summit 2023.

We hope that you will use this opportunity as a platform to discuss with experts, expand your
knowledge, and bring positive impacts for you and your country.

Thank you for your kind attention. We look forward to seeing you soon.

Sincerely,

Muhammad Aldi Subakti

Chairman of Istanbul Youth Summit 2023
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